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The Blackpool residential will be taking place for some of our students on the
following dates 20.5.24 to 24.5.24. 

Unfortunately, due to staffing levels Merry Berries will not take place for the
whole week (Monday, Tuesday and Thursday) 

Please can you make sure you inform your child's transport, and please pick your
child up at normal time.

We would like to say a huge thank you
to Pat Stansbie, a cherished

grandparent of one of our pupils. Pat
generously donated £500 to The

Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund. Thank
you, Pat, for your support and for

making a difference in the lives of the
children of Holly Grove.
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ST.GEORGE’S DAY

Merry Berries marked St. George's Day by making
dragon handprint pictures, discovering interesting

facts, and enjoying delicious food.

Isaiah has been a super star!
 His confidence and determination

continues to grow and we are all really
proud. Isaiah is working on his MOVE

programme and is gaining greater
independence with walking and standing.

 
 Well done Isaiah! 

Well Done to Katie’s class for thei ramazing work in
their Talk Boost session. They had a delightful

shopping experience with Jake and Tizzy, sampling
the foods mentioned in the story.



STAFF
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Aisling’s Class - Ollie

Katie’s Class – Nukbah

Samantha’s Class –Autumn

Rebecca’s Class - Ayaan

Laura’s Class – Ashley

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Isaiah

Julie’s Class - Mackenzie

 Michael’s Class - Sophie

Courtney’s Class - Eva
l

Josh’s Class– Ayeesha

  Alex’s Class - Michael.N

Libby’s Class - Leighton

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Monday 6th May                Bank Holiday

Wednesday 8th May          GLD Athletics

CHILDREN

STAFF TRAINING
Wednesday 1st May

Monday 2oth  May          Blackpool Residential

Tuesday 21st May            Nibble and Natter

Friday 24th May             School closes for
                             half term

3pm - 4:30pm

Staff Workshops

Ted, Adam
Ayat and Isla

Susan
Cath

We hope you are enjoying the new ‘Reading
Corner’, which is now available in your child’s

Bug Club account.

If you need any support accessing the books
and activities, please do not hesitate to      

contact school.

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes
https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes











